
Office of the Dean 

University of Louisville  .  Ekstrom Library, Room 203 . Louisville, KY 40292 

January 12, 2022 

 

 

Robert Goldstein 

Office of the Provost 

University of Louisville 

Louisville, KY 40292 

 

Bob, 

 

We have been asked to provide a letter of support for the proposed Six Sigma Black Belt Graduate 
Certificate. We have completed a review of our collections in this area which indicates that we have    
adequate resources to support the certificate.                 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions or need additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Robert E. Fox, Jr. 

Dean, University Libraries 

 

CC:  Faisal Aqlan 

 Robert Detmering 

 Bruce Keisling 

 Haoyong Lan 

 Pratik Parikh 

 Claudene Sproles 

  

  

 

  


